
From: Lisa Dawsey Smith
To: Heather Boehm
Subject: Fwd: UW-Whitewater Polling Location
Date: Thursday, May 2, 2024 3:18:25 PM

He sent a revised update to original email to include - he didn't complete the fill in reason here
in the first email sent. 

Best,

Lisa

Get Outlook for Android

From: Tate, Joe <TateJJ12@uww.edu>
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 3:15:19 PM
To: Lisa Dawsey Smith <LDawseySmith@whitewater-wi.gov>
Subject: Re: UW-Whitewater Polling Location
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Lisa,

I appreciate your urgent attention to this matter.

My apologies as I clicked too fast on the form. If you could forward this as well for my
reasoning: “to make voting for collegiate adults an easier process to amplify the voices of the
respective individuals”, I’d greatly appreciate it.

Thanks,

Tate

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Lisa Dawsey Smith <LDawseySmith@whitewater-wi.gov>
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 3:11:09 PM
To: Tate, Joe <TateJJ12@uww.edu>
Subject: Re: UW-Whitewater Polling Location
 
Thank you for your email, I've asked the clerk to include your email in the public record. For
items that are on a council agenda(or anticipated to be in this case), we are bound by our oath
of office to uphold open meeting law and discuss the item only during a meeting of the
elected body which is why I forwarded your email to the clerk so that it can be part of our
consideration.

mailto:LDawseySmith@whitewater-wi.gov
mailto:hboehm@whitewater-wi.gov
https://aka.ms/AAb9ysg
https://aka.ms/o0ukef


Kind regards,

Lisa

Get Outlook for Android

From: Joseph Tate <civicinput@newmode.io>
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 3:10:40 PM
To: Lisa Dawsey Smith <LDawseySmith@whitewater-wi.gov>
Subject: UW-Whitewater Polling Location
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Whitewater City Council,

 

My name is Joseph Tate and I am a constituent of Whitewater. I am writing to you in support
of opening a polling location at UW Whitewater.

The reason I think it is important to have a polling location at UW Whitewater is "ENTER
REASON HERE"

Because of that I am asking you to vote in favor of opening a polling site on the UW
Whitewater campus for the 2024 Primary and 2024 General Elections. I hope you will hear me
and help expand my options to vote. 

 

Sincerely, 

Joseph Tate

https://aka.ms/AAb9ysg

